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Christian Values: Courage, Compassion, Trust, Friendship, Wisdom, Endurance 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Ms Munday and I, along with Mr Hazlewood, Miss 

Oram and the Robins team, had a lovely time 
meeting the parents of new starters and the new 
starters themselves today. It seems amazing that 
some of the ‘babies’ who we have seen over the 
years are now old enough to be starting school.  

 

As always, the children have had many new      
learning opportunities this week with mini tennis, a 
trip to the Gurdwara and after half term, all Y5 and 

Y6 have been invited to 6 free lacrosse sessions 
after school.  

 

And finally, thank you to the PTFA for organising the 
refreshments for the school movie night. We are 

looking forward to it! 
 

Have a lovely half term, 
 

Best wishes, 
Mrs Stephenson 

                                 Headteacher 
 

www.csfschools.org                             

 
Golden Moments 

Phonics—Reuben 
My number bonds in maths—Leo 

Cricket—Seb 
Writing poems—Sophie 

A new baby cousin—Evie 
Mini tennis—Sully 

Looking forward to an adventure in Wales—Ava 
Making a cave in the sand—William 
Playing in the mud kitchen—Baker 

Fast writing—Freya 
Making a big bump in the sandpit—Emily 

Trying new food at the Gurdwara—Ashley and Alex 
Making a den in Forest school—Isabella 
Learning about a new religion—Frankie 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Chaddleworth St. Andrew’s and Shefford 
CE Federated Primary Schools 
 

‘Living life in all its fullness’ John 10:10 

Red Kites visit a Gurdwara 

'I liked the art gallery where we learnt about the Gurus, 
also the langaar was really nice and I liked the kindness 

of their heart to share their food. I would practise      
simrun.' 

'I liked the fact that they were kind and they would 
stand up for anyone, even non Sikhs. I also admire that 
they have a kirpan but don't use it. It is a reminder to 

stand up to injustice. I would practise using the 5K's as a 
uniform' 

‘I liked the idea that everybody is equal and treated 
equally. I also liked that they accept anyone to enter the 
Gurdwara including homeless people and other people, 

and they can stay for as long as they wish. I also liked 
that they gave food to everybody there. The Gurdwara 

felt welcoming and safe' 
 

Mini Tennis 
 

 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday, 23rd May, some children in Year 3 and 4 
went to a tennis match with three other schools. We 
played four matches each and there were four tennis 
courts to play on. At first some of us were very anxious 
but then we realised that we had a talent that we never 
knew we had. We watched a demonstrator do it which 
made it look easy but when we did it, it was kind of hard 
but we kept on going. We were proud of taking part and 
had tonnes of fun. All of us got medals but it was taking 
part that matters.  

Eleanor and Lilly- Rose 
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Christian Value 
Wisdom 

The Big Question 
 

Do you agree with Socrates? 

 

May  

Thurs, 23rd Saunders, Wynn and Coventry Educational 
Foundation Trust meeting—all requests for  
funding to: botmoorway@btinternet.com 
Mini tennis Y3/4 Park House School 
Red Kites Gurdwara Trip 

Fri, 24th Last day of term 
Welcome meeting for EYFS new starters 
3pm 
School Movie Night at Chaddleworth with 
refreshments  provided by PTFA 

June  

Mon, 3rd First day back to school 

Wed, 5th Library Van 

Sat, 8th Chaddleworth Village Fete 

Wed, 12th PTFA meeting 7.30pm Queen’s Arms, East 
Garston 

Fri, 14th Tempest Class Photographs 
Donuts for Dads—Father’s Day donut sale 

Tues, 18th First Aid Course for children to learn First 
Aid 

Wed, 19th Music Concert at Brightwalton Church 4pm 
All welcome 

Fri, 21st Year 4 and 5 at John O’Gaunt Primary   
Project all day 
Non-uniform day—bottle donations for 
PTFA 

w/c 24th Science Week 

Wed, 26th Library Van 

Fri, 28th French Olympics in school  

July  

Sat, 6th  School PTFA Summer Fete 

w/c 8th July LAST WEEK OF AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Tues, 9th Sports Day 10.30am—2.30pm with picnic 
lunch. All welcome to stay for some or all 
of the day. 

Thurs, 11th Sports Day (reserve day—plans as above) 

Tues, 16th Red Kites End of Year Production 1.30pm 

Wed, 17th Library Van 
Red Kites End of Year Production 6.30pm 

Fri, 19th Leavers’ Ball—all year groups welcome 

Tues, 23rd Whole School Beach Trip 

Wed, 24th  Last Day of School 

Class Blogs 

Do have a look at the updated class blog pages to 
find out about your child/ren’s learning this week. 

     Robins Class Blog     Kingfishers Class Blog 

      Owls Class Blog             Red Kites Class Blog 
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